
PTO Meeting Agenda 
May 19, 2015  5:30 PM 
 

 

1. Welcome  
2. Treasurer’s Report: Lora Harlin 
3. Projects/Annual Events: 

a. Construction T-shirts: Order has been placed waiting on it.  Will have it delivered as soon as possible. 
b. Administrative Professional’s Day: PTO provided lunch for the office staff in honor of Administrative 

Professional’s Day as a way to say “Thank you” for all the help and support they provide us throughout 
the school year.  O’Charley’s lunch and drinks from Sonic were brought to the staff. 

c. Teacher Appreciation Week – May 4-8. –Teachers greatly appreciated everything!!! 
a. Encourage students and parents to say thank you throughout the week with “special days”: 

Monday: “Sweet Treats”, Tuesday: “Sweet Word Day”, Wednesday: “Sweet Treasures”, Thursday 
“Sweet Scents”, Friday “Stock Pile Day” 

b. Lunch: A hot lunch was provided each day.  An assortment of soft drinks, tea, bottled water, and 
fruit water was available.  Desserts were provided by parents.  
i. Monday: Chicken Tetrazzini and Baked Spaghetti, and Salad and Garlic Bread (3 of ½ steam 

table pans of each was plenty) 
ii. Tuesday: Mexican Bar, Chips & Salsa- Favorite of the week!!! 

iii. Wednesday: Fried Chicken (Purchased from Publix), Mashed Potatoes, Green Beans, Rolls 
iv. Thursday: Tater Tot Casserole and Poppy Seed Chicken Casserole, Fruit Salad,  & Salad 
v. Friday: Baked Potato Bar- Stroud’s cooked the potatoes for us. 

c. Construction T-shirt: Each staff member will be given a construction t-shirt. 
d. Two 2-wheel dollies will be purchased for the school from PTO to assist teachers in their moving.   

d. 8th Grade Give Back Day:  
e. Student of the Month was a big hit.  Early on, a few older students were hesitant to take their signs, 

but it became a normal thing.  Teachers chose students for “always doing their best”, “helping any way 
that is needed”, “good attitude”, “bringing up grades”, “working hard”, “being a good friend”.   

4. Funding Requests: 
a. Kindergarten- Miss Cara Solava – Wall Cabinet Storage ...funding was previously approved at the April 

Meeting.  Miss Solava was able to obtain some of the shelves from the old library and has determined 
they will meet the need. 

5. Other Business: 
a. Construction Update: 
b. Election of 2015-2016 Officers: 

a. Nominations on the table:  
i. President: Elisabeth Dyal 

ii. Vice-President: Keshia Binion 
iii. Treasurer: Chris Tucker 
iv. Secretary: Lorrie Patterson 
v. Communications: Lora Harlin 

vi. Publicity: Jessie Gould 
vii. Sargent at Arms: James Garton 

6. Next Meeting: TBA by new officers, tentative: August 18 
 


